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To Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

I am writing to urge your support of HB 3202, in order to help improve wildlife welfare, 

human health, and our environment generally. Our migrating birds are put in harm’s 

way by the thousands when the night skies are illuminated, and this particularly is of 

great concern to me, and all of us who support and follow migration. 

 

This is not a new concept, and in fact other states have already implemented such 

measures. Behavioral and hormonal changes in animals due to over-illumination can 

have far-reaching effects on public health as well. 

 

It's easier to protect our night skies while we still have them than to try to restore 

them once they are gone. 

 

So please, for the love of our wildlife - birds, especially - please support HB 3202! 

 

Thank you so much, 

Julie Gehlbach 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Julie Gehlbach 

Clackamas 


